
    

 

Please visit our website at: www.fairbanksyouthfc.org today! 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Sponsor:  
 
Football and Cheerleading has shaped the lives of many students and families throughout Interior Alaska over the last 
few years. We appreciate all those who have actively helped us grow into the organization we have currently developed 
into and become today.  
 
On behalf of our participants, we ask for your hand in partnership that will assist with the cost of registration, equipment 
rental and any other applications that a participant may need to be successful in football or cheerleading this year. The 
total cost of a football player is $335 and a cheerleader is $325.  
 
As registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization your sponsorship will be tax deductible, will show that your business is 
charitable, and has partnered with the community to continue seeing the growth of activities for students and their 
families. FYFC would like to recognize you as an Individual Sponsor during this season and your name will be mentioned 
on our website and our final championship program.  
 
We thank you for your sponsorship donation to Fairbanks Youth Football and Cheerleading and appreciate the 
assistance you provide to enable a student to participate in football or cheerleading. If you wish for your sponsorship to 
be applied to a specific participant, please include their name with your donation.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at info@fairbanksyouthfc.com or our treasurer, Amanda 
Tyson at treasurer@fairbanksyouthfc.com.  
 
Respectfully,  
 

Jonathan Scott, FYFC President                                          

 

 

Please make checks payable to Fairbanks Youth Football & Cheer and place the sponsored participant’s name on the memo line.  Thank you. 
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